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September 8, 2022 
 

CBA negotiations to resume on September 12 
 
Since pausing negotiations in June, six working groups made up of representatives from 
both union and employer sides have been working to develop recommendations around 
new certifications, occupational health and safety, decolonizing the collective 
agreement, and more. This work will now help streamline the bargaining process as we 
head back to the table on September 12. 
 
As bargaining resumes, it’s more important than ever that our union has up-to-date 
contact information for all Community Health members – particularly in the event that 
we cannot reach an agreement with HEABC and have to take a strike vote. You can 
review and update your information here. 
 
If you know of any of your co-workers who are not receiving these updates from our 
union, please ask them to update their information. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Your Community Bargaining Association (CBA) Negotiating Committee 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/xBwFjh3WF8

